Nareka Jacques

From: Tara Cumming

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 2:20 PM

To: Municipal Hall Subject: Pickleball Courts

Categories: Pickleball

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

Good day Central Saanich,

I am writing in support of the proposed purpose-built pickleball courts, to be installed at Tennis Court #1 at Centennial park. My husband and I began playing pickleball this last winter, and can't believe how much fun we've been having. We were sad to hear that the courts in North Saanich had been closed, as playing outdoors is so enjoyable.

Please keep in mind that for every person who writes in to show their support for this project, there are probably many more who are in support but are too shy to put words to paper.

That said, you will probably hear from every person who disagrees with the proposal, as human nature is to make noise when one is not in support of something but to keep quiet and hope for the best when one is :-)

Thank you for your consideration,

-Tara Cumming-

The Cumming Family

2302 Grove Crescent Sidney, B.C. V8L 3P9

"The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you."